
Santa Cruz River Research Days: Fifth Annual 

April 15 & 16, 2013 

What:  Presentations on environmental and cultural research, monitoring, and 
restoration along the Santa Cruz River, an opportunity to share research and foster 
collaboration and idea sharing. 
 

When:  Monday, April 15, 2013, 9:00 – 5:00 pm and 
 Tuesday, April 16, 2013, 9:00 – 5:00 pm 
 *Coffee starting at 8:30 both days 
 

Where: Arizona-Sonora Desert Museum, Education Annex 
 

NOTE: RSVP for attendance is appreciated for planning of light refreshments and coffee. Picnic 
lunch permitted at the Annex OR lunch for purchase at the Museum restaurant. 

 

Organized By: Arizona State Museum, Friends of the Santa Cruz River, Pima County Regional Flood Control 
District, Sonoran Institute, and Tumacácori National Historical Park 

 

Important Dates:  

• Abstract Submission: March 8, 2013 

• Schedule Released: April 3, 2013 
 

Call for Papers – Due March 8, 2012:  

Individuals interested in giving an oral or poster presentation, are invited to submit abstracts on research, 
monitoring, or restoration being conducted along the Santa Cruz River by Friday March 8, 2013. 
 

We envision that time slots for both invited and contributed oral presentations to be 15 to 20 minutes. A 
computer and projector will be available for powerpoint. Note: We will reserve oral presentations for projects 
that are complete or have preliminary results. We encourage poster presentations for projects that either are 
in the conceptual phase, do not have complete or preliminary results, or are too complex to present in a 20 
minute oral presentation.  
 

Please submit abstracts via email to Claire Zugmeyer at czugmeyer@sonoraninstitute.org  
 

Abstract Guidelines: Abstracts will be compiled to produce the annual Proceedings of the event. Abstracts 
should be a single paragraph, 12-point type, single-spaced, and the body of the abstract no more than 300 
words. Use all capital letters to designate the presenter’s name. Please include an affiliation for each author. 
Abstracts should be short and informative. Authors alone are responsible for correct spelling and grammar. 
Other than italics for scientific names, do not use any formatting such as tabs, bold, etc. In addition to the 
proceedings, pdf copies of posters and presentations will be archived on the Sonoran Institute website. 

For more information and updates, use this direct link Research Days 2013 to go to the event website hosted by 
Sonoran Institute, Or go to http://sonoraninstitute.org and type “Research Days 2013” in the search tool. 
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